2025 ELLSWORTH TOWNSHIP SUMMER NEWSLETTER

The Summer Real Estate Tax notice is payable beginning July 1, 2025. To avoid any penalties/interest, please pay by September 15, 2025. Please allow ample time when mailing your tax payment. If your payment is late and the paid receipt shows a balance however small, please do not ignore it. Any balance showing represents unpaid Real Estate Property Tax. As a reminder, I will accept partial/monthly payments during any current tax cycle. Please make checks payable to: Ellsworth Township Treasurer and mail payment to 8391 E. 4½ Mile Rd., Luther, MI 49656. I also have a drop box at this address. Taxes may also be dropped off at the Luther Lake Osceola State Bank. If paying cash or need to see me, please call to set up an appointment. If there is no answer, please leave a message. Information to pay by Credit/Debit Card is in the upper right-hand corner of your Tax Bill. I will hold special office hours on September 15, 2025, from 9:00 am to 5:00 pm. Interest is charged on all summer payments received after September 15th. Interest is charged as follows: September 16, 2025 @ 1%, October 1, 2025 @ 2%, November 1, 2025 @ 3%, December 1, 2025 @ 4%, January 1, 2026 @ 5%, February 1, 2026 @ 6%.

Our website is ellsworthtownship.com Please check it out.

Celebrating retirement & welcoming a new team member: Linda Monroe, Ellsworth Township Assessor, has sadly decided to retire. We wish her the best in her retirement and would like to thank her for her years of hard work and friendship. She will be greatly missed.

We would also like to welcome Matthew DeVerney as our new Ellsworth Township Assessor. Matthew has been an assessor in several townships since 2018. We are sure Matthew will be a valuable asset to our Township. We hope you all welcome him with grace and patience as he gets to know our township.

Annual Trash Cleanup: The cleanup date will be Saturday, August 23, 2025, from 8 am to 12 noon. It will take place in front of the Luther/Newkirk Township Hall. There will be no scrap tire disposal this year. Be prepared to unload your vehicle. (Volunteers are always welcome). Thank you for helping to keep our Township CLEAN!

Volunteers Needed: Anyone interested in getting involved with the Township, Trash Committee, Board of Review, or Elections, please contact: Todd Charles or Brittany Carlson.

TOWNSHIP BOARD MEMBERS

Supervisor, Todd Charles	231.388.2033
Treasurer, Kim Pendley	231.797.5931
Clerk, Brittany Carlson	231.250.2397
Trustee, James Bacon	231.920.6252
Trustee, Patrick Chachulski	231.942.6567
Assessor, Matthew DeVerney	231.468.1153

Have a Happy and Safe Summer! Kim Pendley, Ellsworth Township Treasurer

COUNTY PHONE NUMBERS

Lake County Treasurer	231.745.4622
Clerk/Register of Deeds	231.745.4641
Equalization Department	231.745.2723
Building Department	231.745.2722
Road Commission	231.745.4666
County Commissioner	231.250.0977